Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION Il - CAGAYAN VALLEY
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ISABELA

ADVISORY

29 July 2021

POSTPONEMENT OF THE CONDUCT OF RETIREMENT PROGRAM
OF SDO ISABELA

This Office announces that the conduct of Retirement Program of SDO Isabela
which was contained in an Unnumbered Division Memorandum dated 21 July 2021

shall be postponed due to current health concerns. New schedule shall be announced
later.

For immediate dissemination and guidance.

MADELYN ALLING, PhD, CESO VI
Assistant Schoolg\Division Superintendent
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